
From The Editor

From The Editors

Dear Readers, and colleagues,

This issue represents our 10th Anniversary. In last 10 years, together with 
authors, reviewers and readers we have managed to bring out 20 issues with 

aim to contribute to innovation and entrepreneurship literature and professionals. 
We believe the JEIM family will grow more in coming 10 years. 

In every issue, we do receive more and more submission from researchers in 
different fields. In all submissions, we find interesting approaches to innovation and 
entrepreneurship. We are grateful for those who supporting us by sending their 
research results and give their valuable time to review the papers. Without their 
support, it would not be possible to bring the Journal to this level. 

In this last issue of 2022, we have different well-addressed five research papers 
from different topics of emotional intelligence and creativity, innovation performance 
of countries, performance of knowledge economy, innovation performance and 
Industry 4.0. 

We hope this issue will also provide useful information both researchers, 
professionals as well as it will also provide useful information for policy makers.

Finally, I like to remind you that you can access all our past and current issues 
with no charge. I strongly recommend you to read our publications and I believe 
this will be helpful for your current research and professional business. By using this 
opportunity, on behalf of the Editorial Board, I wish you a Happy New Year. 

Best Regards

Cevahir UZKURT

Editor in Chief


